
Public Accounts and Estimates Committee 

Inquiry into Vaping and Tobacco Control 

Question on Notice – Pharmacy Guild of Australia, Victoria Branch 

Mathew Halakari: Just a final once. I know you mentioned previously that there is an opposition 
to this. I am just wondering about the percentage of pharmacists who actually currently supply 
that you are aware of have indicated to the guild that they intended to supply vapes – or is it too 
early. It could be too early. 

Response: The Pharmacy Guild does not have any data on the number of pharmacies already 
dispensing/supplying vapes on prescription and it is too early to say how many pharmacies 
intended to supply vapes.  
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